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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

RUSEK LAW OFFICE
Richard E. Rusek, B.A., J.D.

Krystyne H. Rusek, (Hon) B.Sc., J.D.
1623 Bloor St. W.  (416) 533-8563

Metro Lic #B-3349

384 Queen St. E.
(416) 363-4744

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
CONCRETE & MASONRY REPAIRS

ROOFING

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Susanna Lam

Dr. Harold Rosenberg

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC
DENTISTRY FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
TEETH WHITENING

                SNORING & SLEEP APNEA THERAPY

ey

Valid only at:
2218 Bloor St. W. (at Runnymede)

630 Keele (at St. Clair)
Limit one coupon per customer per visit.

Not valid with any other offer or Extra Value Meal.
Please present coupon before ordering.

OFFER EXPIRES JULY 31, 2012

Mon-Wed 11AM-1AM; Thu 11AM-1:30AM
Fri-Sat 11AM-2:30AM; Sun 12PM-12AM

1730 Bloor St. W.  416-736-3636

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

event catering

Heating and Air Conditioning

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING

MAINTENANCE SERVICE CONTRACTS
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

21 GOODRICH RD #12 ETOBICOKE
www.prontoair.com

416�255�4779

�HIGH EFFICIENCY & MID EFFICIENCY
   FURNACES �AIR CONDITIONERS
�DUCTLESS AIR CONDITIONERS
�HEAT PUMPS �HUMIDIFIERS

Leader in Home
Comfort Innovation

since 1874

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

Holt Renfrew Furs

EQUITY PLUS          UP TO $100,000

Buy one
BIG MAC and

a LARGE FRIES
and receive a

2nd BIG MAC FREE!                

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Sheila Malloch, B.A., B. Ed 

Pastoral Associate (ext. 222)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly,

Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

Ms. Cathi Richardson-Bird

Parish Stewardship Coordinator (ext. 223)

Mr. Larry O'Grady

Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers

Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:

Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:00 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 

Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Tuesdays 7:00 PM

Ushers:

George Ramirez

To contact a coordinator by e-mail,

type the name of the ministry,

organization or activity followed by

@joanofarc.ca

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

          ORGANIZATIONS
             & ACTIVITIES
Catholic Women's League  
4th Monday, 7:00 PM

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development & Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

1701 Bloor Street West      email: parish@joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1            Fax              416.604.3420

saint

joan of arc

www.joanofarc.ca

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please call Ms. Sheila Malloch,

ext. 222, for more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Whelan's gate Irish Pub

"Made to Order" smocking dresses from Peru.
For your little angels. Formal and Fun!

Mark & Wendy   416.521.9250   markwendy@rogers.com

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

By The Park Realty Inc.,

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Sutton Office Agent from 2001-2008
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES
�Various Levels of English         �Day & Evening Program
�Free Child Care (19mos-6yrs)  �Free TTC tickets

TCDSB-PARK PLACE LINC CENTRE
2299 Dundas St. W., 2nd Floor     (416) 397-6593

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.
416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.
416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.
416-762-3478

The most meaningful wedding
favour you can give.

LOYOLA ARRUPE
CENTRE

FOR SENIORS
Activities, Programs & Special Events
1709 Bloor St. W.  416-766-7977
  www.loyolaarrupecentre.com

RO N CESV A L L ES CH A P EL

436 Roncesvalles Avenue

416-533-7954

Y O R K E CH A P EL

2357 Bloor Street West

416-767-3153

F U N E R A L  D I R E C T O R S

w w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c a

Maura Walsh
Sales Representative

416-762-4200
"On the Move"

I Can Help!

Realty Systems Inc., Brokerage

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506
10+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

still the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives

www.margiek.com  (416) 769-1616

Angela Balan
Catherine Richardson
SALES REPRESENTATIVES

416 236 1871

• High Efficiency Gas Furnaces          
• Tankless Hot Water Heaters            
• In Floor Radiant                              
• Maintenance & 24 Hour Service      
• Central & Ductless Air Conditioning

2753 Dundas St. W. (W. of Keele St.)  416-762-1291

L.B. HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING CO.

INCOME TAX PREPARATION
Personal • Business • Rental

By Certified Accountant
Des McComish  416.769.6010

macrae@sympatico.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Please Patronize
Our Advertisers!

For advertising space call

905-624-4422

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Hotline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org
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 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, June 11                                
Acts 11:21-26, 13:1-3  Psalm 98  
Matthew 10:7-13 
5:30 pm   Krkystyna Schwartz+ 
 
Tuesday, June 12                                
1 Kings 17:7-16 Psalm 4                          
Matthew 5; 13-16 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Wednesday,  June 13                         
1Kings 18:20-39 Psalm 16           
Matthew 5:17-19 
5:30 pm  Theresa D’Souza+ 
 
Thursday, June 14                             
1 Kings 18:41-46  Psalm 65       
Matthew 5:20-26 
 5:30 pm  Int. of Edna 
 
Friday,  June 15                                 
Hosea 11:1-4,8-9  Isaiah 12                        
Ephesians 3:8-12,14-19 John 19:31-37 
5:30 pm   Susan Pipps O’Brien 
 
Saturday,  June 16 
Isaiah 61:9-11 1 Sam 2                            
Luke2:41-51 
5:30 pm   Lawrence Greyerbieht + 
 
Sunday,  June 17 
Ezekiel 16:22-24  Psalm 92                      
2 Corin 5:6-10  Mark 4:26-34 
8:30 am Jeanett Lippert +   
10:00 am Cosmo Nocida + 
12:00 pm Fathers Day Novena 
7:00 pm   The Parish Community 
 
Monthly Comparison for:   May 
Offertory 2011 2012 
Envelopes $13,558 $14,431 
Loose $4,504 $4,632 
PAG* $8,533 $7,685 
Total $26,595 $26,748 
 

* Pre-Authorized Giving 
Contributions for the Building 

Maintenance Fund were $1,523 
 

 

 THE PASTOR’S CORNER 

      On this Sunday, we celebrate the Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ, or 
Corpus Christi as it was known in former days.  As we recall the pattern for worship 
that Jesus left us on the night before he died, we remember that every time we gather 
for Eucharist, we proclaim the death of the Lord until he comes.  

      We often reflect on the Eucharist as the “Source and Summit” of the Church’s           
life and worship. Our parish ministries retreat focused directly on this theme last year 
as we gathered to dedicate ourselves once again as a Stewardship Parish.  The 
members of each of our parish organizations and committees helped us to focus on 
the way their efforts spring from and contribute the Body of Christ that we represent 
as a parish. This wonderful sacrament unites us in our identities and efforts to fulfill 
the mission of Jesus in all that we are and do as the Church. 

     As we gather next week for our Annual General Meeting, with the reports to the 
parish of all that we have done this year, it would be good for us to consider once 
again who we are and what our participation in the parish means in its deepest 
spiritual components that are grounded in this faith of ours that is fed and nourished 
each week at our Sunday Celebrations.   

     This past Monday the Pastoral Care Ministry Committee met to discuss the 
Eucharistic Ministry they serve by bringing Communion to the Sick, hospitalized and 
shut-ins, so they are made a part of our Sunday celebrations. We are deeply grateful 
for the generous and good care they bring to express our love and appreciation for 
those who cannot be present in the worship assembly. 

     Tuesday evening the building committee met to recount the many tasks they have 
accomplished and are continuing to do to make our place of worship secure and in 
good order.  They will have quite a long list for the AGM.  We are grateful for their 
hard work and dedication to the upkeep of our facilities.   

     The St. Joan of Arc Day celebration was wonderful, thanks to Stephanie Ficker 
and the many volunteers and contributors to the picnic feast.  Many of these folks are 
mentioned by name in the note of Gratitude that Stephanie has included in this 
bulletin. Next year we will be sure to order more hot dogs, and hamburgers it was so 
successful we ran out of these. We will also have the bouncy castle back, it was 
cancelled because of the threat of rain that did not dampen the great participation. 
Thank you again to all who participated in this event.   

    The Annual General Meeting will be this coming Tuesday evening, we hope you 
can be present for this time when we re-cap the events of this year and project the 
movements for the coming year.  Most of our Committees will suspend their 
meetings for the summer. One exception is Our Ministries Committee will be meeting 
throughout the summer to plan best ways to realize our Stewardship participation, I 
am grateful to this committee who will help us to improve our follow-up practices 
from Stewardship Sunday so that the management our organizations can be supported 
in their efforts.                                                                                                                      

     On this wonderful feast of the Body and Blood of Christ, we give great thanks to 
God for all that he provides, and thanks to all of you for participating in the life and 
worship of our parish community.                                                                                      
May God bless you all abundantly in Love and Joy!        Fr. Dan 

JUNE 10, 2012 

 
Please Pray For                                                                                                    
The Sick: Anne Marie Curley                                                  
The Deceased: Fr. Ted Fournier, Perpetua, James Howley,  
  
Wedding Banns 
First Publication 
Adam Basaraba & Lorraine Hagen     
                     
Thank You! 
I would like to thank all who helped make Joan of Arc Day a success, 
especially the Planning Committee: the Caprara Family, Rosanne Kelly, Rose 
Di Tommasso, Nati Lagdamen, Caterina Bova, Raquel Alves, Marta Skreta, 
Nina Bianchi, Ivette Lengyl, Eric Ficker, Alannah O'Farrell and Brenda 
Kearns. Thanks also to Barbara Poplawski and the CWL for their all 
assistance. And a very special thank you to Frank Ficker and the Knights of 
Columbus of the Western Zone for their generous donations.  Thanks also to 
the countless adult volunteers for all their help. And finally, thanks to all of 
you who attended, brought food and enjoyed our patron saint's day.  Without 
you, the success of this day would not be possible. The Planning Committee 
and I would like to wish all of you a blessed, happy and safe summer! 

Stephanie Ficker, Chair

St. Vincent de Paul 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul will be holding their Bundle Weekend, 
next weekend. The truck will be in our parking lot next Saturday and Sunday,  
to accept your gently used donations of clothing and small household items.  
No furniture please! 
 
Baptisms Prep Classes                                                                                              
Anyone considering a summer baptism is asked to notify Sheila Malloch as 
soon as possible, to register for a class. This is a reminder that this is the last 
class, before Sheila leaves for the summer break.                                                
 
June 5, 2012.  Statement  from the Assembly of Catholic Bishops of Ontario           
re: Accepting Schools Act (Bill 13)                                                                            
Today the Ontario Legislature has passed Bill 13. The Assembly of Catholic 
Bishops of Ontario has expressed serious concerns regarding certain aspects of 
this legislation, as have numerous other individual citizens and groups. 
Recognizing that the Accepting Schools Act is now the law, Catholic partners 
will seek, as we have always done, in a way that is in accord with our faith, to 
foster safe and welcoming school communities. Bullying, in any form, is 
unacceptable. At the core of our Catholic Christian beliefs is the command to 
welcome every person with love and respect.  
                                                 Thomas Cardinal Collins Archbishop of Toronto      
                                             President, Assembly of Catholic Bishops of Ontario 
 
RCIA or RCIC  (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) or (Rite of Christian 
Initiation for Children) 
Do you or someone you know have questions about the Catholic Church? Are 
you/they interested in becoming Catholic? Do you know a student with 
questions about the church, or wanting to catch up on missed sacraments!  If 
you would like to join the RCIA or RCIC in September, contact Fr. Dan over 
the summer. 

 
FUTURE DATES TO REMEMBER 
Monday,  June 11 
7:15 pm Meditation Group 
 
Tuesday, June 12 
7:15 pm  Parish Council Annual 
General Meeting ( Everyone is 
welcome!) 
 
Wednesday,  June 13 
Staff Meeting 
4:30 pm CWL Blood Donor Clinic 
 
June 16 & 17th 
SVDP Bundle Weekend 
 
St.Vincent de Paul                                
The St. Joan of Arc Conference of the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society would like 
to thank the parishioners for their 
generous support over the past few 
months. Due to your generosity we 
have been able to provide assistance to 
30+ families so far this year. 
 
Religious Education News                         
Any child preparing for Sacraments, 
need to register now for classes next 
year, as soon as possible. Forms can be 
picked up outside of the Religious Ed 
office. 
 
Father’s Day Novena’s 
2012 Novena cards are now available 
from the parish office for our Father’s 
Day Novena. Price: $5.00 per name. 
 
Visitor’s Envelopes                                     
If you are regularly using Visitor’s 
Envelopes why not come to the office 
and get a box of offertory envelopes 
issued to you.  Please do not number 
the visitors envelopes, unless you 
actually have a box at home.  People 
are numbering their visitor’s envelopes 
and could be giving credit to someone 
who actually has a box with that 
number. 
 
Office News 
The second half of the mass book is now 
open for bookings! 
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630 Keele (at St. Clair)
Limit one coupon per customer per visit.

Not valid with any other offer or Extra Value Meal.
Please present coupon before ordering.

OFFER EXPIRES JULY 31, 2012

Mon-Wed 11AM-1AM; Thu 11AM-1:30AM
Fri-Sat 11AM-2:30AM; Sun 12PM-12AM

1730 Bloor St. W.  416-736-3636

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

event catering

Heating and Air Conditioning

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING

MAINTENANCE SERVICE CONTRACTS
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

21 GOODRICH RD #12 ETOBICOKE
www.prontoair.com

416�255�4779

�HIGH EFFICIENCY & MID EFFICIENCY
   FURNACES �AIR CONDITIONERS
�DUCTLESS AIR CONDITIONERS
�HEAT PUMPS �HUMIDIFIERS

Leader in Home
Comfort Innovation

since 1874

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

Holt Renfrew Furs

EQUITY PLUS          UP TO $100,000

Buy one
BIG MAC and

a LARGE FRIES
and receive a

2nd BIG MAC FREE!                

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Sheila Malloch, B.A., B. Ed 

Pastoral Associate (ext. 222)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly,

Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

Ms. Cathi Richardson-Bird

Parish Stewardship Coordinator (ext. 223)

Mr. Larry O'Grady

Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers

Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:

Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:00 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 

Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Tuesdays 7:00 PM

Ushers:

George Ramirez

To contact a coordinator by e-mail,

type the name of the ministry,

organization or activity followed by

@joanofarc.ca

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

          ORGANIZATIONS
             & ACTIVITIES
Catholic Women's League  
4th Monday, 7:00 PM

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development & Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

1701 Bloor Street West      email: parish@joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1            Fax              416.604.3420

saint

joan of arc

www.joanofarc.ca

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please call Ms. Sheila Malloch,

ext. 222, for more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Whelan's gate Irish Pub

"Made to Order" smocking dresses from Peru.
For your little angels. Formal and Fun!

Mark & Wendy   416.521.9250   markwendy@rogers.com

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

By The Park Realty Inc.,

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Sutton Office Agent from 2001-2008
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES
�Various Levels of English         �Day & Evening Program
�Free Child Care (19mos-6yrs)  �Free TTC tickets

TCDSB-PARK PLACE LINC CENTRE
2299 Dundas St. W., 2nd Floor     (416) 397-6593

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.
416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.
416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.
416-762-3478

The most meaningful wedding
favour you can give.

LOYOLA ARRUPE
CENTRE

FOR SENIORS
Activities, Programs & Special Events
1709 Bloor St. W.  416-766-7977
  www.loyolaarrupecentre.com

RO N CESV A L L ES CH A P EL

436 Roncesvalles Avenue

416-533-7954

Y O R K E CH A P EL

2357 Bloor Street West

416-767-3153

F U N E R A L  D I R E C T O R S

w w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c a

Maura Walsh
Sales Representative

416-762-4200
"On the Move"

I Can Help!

Realty Systems Inc., Brokerage

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506
10+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

still the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives

www.margiek.com  (416) 769-1616

Angela Balan
Catherine Richardson
SALES REPRESENTATIVES

416 236 1871

• High Efficiency Gas Furnaces          
• Tankless Hot Water Heaters            
• In Floor Radiant                              
• Maintenance & 24 Hour Service      
• Central & Ductless Air Conditioning

2753 Dundas St. W. (W. of Keele St.)  416-762-1291

L.B. HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING CO.

INCOME TAX PREPARATION
Personal • Business • Rental

By Certified Accountant
Des McComish  416.769.6010

macrae@sympatico.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Please Patronize
Our Advertisers!

For advertising space call

905-624-4422

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Hotline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org




